Joint Committee of Public Accounts and Audit
Report 382 Review of Auditor-General’s Reports 1999-2000 Fourth Quarter

Recommendation 1 (report paragraph 2.55)

The Committee recommends that the ANAO should conduct a follow-up audit in two
to three years focusing on Air Force management of the fast-jet pilot workforce.

ANAO Response:

The ANAO supports this recommendation. It can be considered further in discussions with
the JCPAA on the ANAQO’s work program for the financial year 2003-04.



